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The Honorable Bryan Steil
Chairman
Committee on House Administration
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chairman Steil, 

Please find enclosed the required report highlighting monthly expenses and staff 
rosters for the Sustainable Energy and Environment Coalition (SEEC), an Eligible Congressional 
Member Organization (eCMO). We will have this information and all related reports available 
for Members of the eCMO to review upon request. 

If there are any questions, please have your staff contact our Financial Administrator, David 
Mastrangelo, at (202) 226-1036 or david@mail.house.gov. 

Sincerely,

Paul D. Tonko 
Co-Chair
Sustainable Energy and Environment Coalition






